
SM-1 Project Update, March 13, 2019 

Good afternoon SM-1 Stakeholders, 

The US Army Corps of Engineers would like to thank everyone that came to last night’s public 
information session in Alexandria regarding the decommissioning and dismantling of the SM-1 
deactivated nuclear power plant at Fort Belvoir. We appreciate the feedback we got from the members 
of the community who were able to come and look forward to continuing that dialogue as we work 
through the planning process.  

We wanted to share with those who attended last night’s session, as well as those who may have not 
been able to join us, that our project website has been updated with the presentation and informational 
posters from last night’s meeting. These files are in addition to the existing project information, 
historical photos, and previous stakeholder updates regarding the SM-1 project that can be found on 
our website: www.nab.usace.army.mil/SM-1/  

Thank you all again for choosing to be a part of this process with us as we continue working through the 
planning phase of the decommissioning and dismantling of the deactivated SM-1. 

If you have any questions, feedback or information you’d like to share with us, please feel free to e-mail 
me or call our Corporate Communication team at 410-962-2809.  

http://www.nab.usace.army.mil/SM-1/

